
TITLE and ABSTRACT SUBMISSION 
 

Second Workshop on Binaries in the Solar System 
 
TITLES: 
 
The meeting registration form contained a line for a presentation title.  If you wish to make a 
presentation, please submit the meeting registration form with a tentative title as soon as possible.  
If you’ve already submitted the form without a title, please send a proposed title via email to 
binaries2@boulder.swri.edu .  The deadline for registration is May 30; correspondingly, we’d like 
to have titles by May 30. 
 
ABSTRACTS: 
 
The abstract deadline is June 15, 2010   
 
For the abstract, we want to make the submission as simple as possible: 
 
We want to keep the abstracts and meeting presentations as informal and stress-free as possible.  
The goal of the abstracts is to give attendees a preview of what you wish to present.  It is ok to be 
brief and use a conversational tone.  It is not intended for publication.  Using the last binary 
workshop as a guide, this format worked well.  We had talks of varying lengths, covering a wide 
range of topics.  Because the abstracts are pdf, figures and graphs are fine.   
 
Abstracts can be as long or short as you wish, but please keep them to one page.  These 
guidelines will help provide some uniformity, so please try to adhere: 
 
- submit as pdf attachment only to binaries2@boulder.swri.edu  
- giving a subject line containing “abstract” will help 
- limit to one page 
- one-inch margins on all sides 
- 12-pt font size 
- Arial font preferred 
- title in bold  
- followed by author (institution) in italic 
- followed by abstract body 
 
See lots of examples at http://www.boulder.swri.edu/binary-mtg/abstracts/ 
 
If you need to resubmit your abstract, just resend it with a note in the email that it is to replace the 
previous abstract. 
 
Oral presentations are preferred. For those who feel that their contribution is not suitable for an 
oral presentation, there will be room for a limited number of posters.  If you wish to do a poster, 
please say this in the email abstract submission. 
 
Presentation Guidelines: 
 
We expect to be able to meet our goal of having oral presentation of approximately 15-20 minutes 
duration, with a significant amount of time at the end of each talk and each session for discussion.  
Total time for each presentation will be about 30 min on average.  The idea is to have maximum 
flexibility.  Some presentations will be longer, some shorter.  This is longer than a typical DPS 
talk, but shorter than an invited review.  For the last workshop, we had almost as much time in 
discussions as in the talks themselves.  We are especially interested in talks that cross traditional 
boundaries.  We prefer talks that are neither overly broad nor overly specific.  We are interested 
in contributions that ask questions and provoke discussion.   


